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Please contact the Policy Unit if you
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DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov.

SUBJECT: Policy FYI-428 | Sierra Vista Office Relocation

This Policy FYI is to inform staff that the Sierra Vista DCSS office has relocated from its previous
location at 820 E. Fry Blvd. Sierra Vista, AZ 85635, to its new location at 2981 E. Tacoma St., Sierra Vista,
AZ 85635, as ofMonday, January 22, 2024. Operations commenced at the new office on Tuesday,
January 23, 2024.

All phone numbers for the office will remain unchanged. The Budget teamwill update the function
codes andmail drops associated with this office to reflect the address of the new location.

Please note that the address for the Sierra Vista DCSS office was updated on both the English and
Spanish versions of the CSE-0167A Request for Title IV-D Child Support Services effective January 12,
2024, which was the originally scheduledmove date.

Weurge DCSS colleagues to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
Please do not reply directly to this message as wewill not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoingmail.


